
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
      August 11, 2008, 8:00 a.m.  
 
 The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with all members 
present. 
 
 The special meeting was held for the purpose of approving the appointment of 
the County Administrator. 
 
 Moved by Gallin, seconded by Minard, the resolution approving the appointment 
of Dee F. Bruemmer for the position of County Administrator.  All Ayes. 
 
 Supervisor Minard thanked Chairman Hancock for waiting until he returned from 
vacation to have this special meeting. 
 
 He also stated that Scott County has excellent employees and department heads 
and knows that Ms. Bruemmer will provide the skills that will keep our county the best in 
Iowa. 
 
 Supervisor Moritz said she is ecstatic and grateful about the appointment and 
knows Ms. Bruemmer will bring passion to the position. 
 
 Supervisor Sunderbruch congratulated the appointee and stated he was 
impressed with the selection committee. 
 
 Supervisor Gallin thanked the selection committee for all the hours they worked 
and mentioned she also previously worked with Mr. Bruemmer. 
 
 Chairman Hancock welcomed Ms. Bruemmer and said that it was a truly great 
event having her join Scott County.  He added that the selection committee was broad 
based and he knows Ms. Bruemmer will bring many skills to the table.  He also 
presented her with a jacket imprinted with the Scott County logo. 
 
 County Administrator Dee F. Bruemmer thanked everyone for their kind words.  
She said she has devoted her entire life to government work and looks forward to 
joining Scott County.   
 
 Moved by Moritz, seconded by Gallin, to adjourn the special meeting.  All Ayes. 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Jim Hancock, Chairman of the Board 
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
________________________________ 
ATTEST:  Wes Rostenbach 



       Scott County Auditor 
 


